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CONSENT TO FLU VACCINATIONS 
 

A MESSAGE FROM THE NHS SCHOOL IMMUNISATIONS SERVICE 
 

Could you please complete your child’s electronic flu consent form via this link ASAP  

https://forms.merseycare.nhs.uk/flu-vaccination  

If you have any difficulties accessing the link please contact the corresponding immunisation 

team who will be happy to help.  

ST MARGARET MARY’S CHURCH 
 

Masses will take place on Thursdays at 10.00a.m. 
Saturdays at 5.30p.m. and Sundays at 10.00a.m. 

 Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament: Saturday at 5pm  
 

Please follow this link for the parish newsletter 
St Margaret Mary's Catholic Infant School - Parish Newsletters 

(stmargaretmarysinfant.com)  
 

Baptisms Please contact Fiona and Laura, our co-ordinators, by email: smmbaptisms@outlook.com  
Baptism celebrations are now permitted. Each family are given 15 minutes for the baptism of their 
child with up to 15 guests and the Service takes place at the Font. Thanks to Fiona and Laura who    
co-ordinate the baptisms and help on the day of baptism.  

A prayer to share 
 
In Year 2, the children have been learning about the story from Genesis which explains how 

God created the world.  

They have been looking at the wonderful world God created and thinking of ways to say 

thank you.  

 

At the moment, we have been enjoying beautiful weather. As you walk along,  

maybe encourage your children to think about the things they would like to thank God for;  

 

We thank you, Lord, for flowers and trees and  

sunshine and for all your living creatures. 

We thank you for families and friendships, for our homes and our school. 

We thank you for giving us our daily bread and for all the food we eat. 

We thank you, Lord, for everything wonderful in the world. 

Amen. 

https://forms.merseycare.nhs.uk/flu-vaccination
https://www.stmargaretmarysinfant.com/re-catholic-life/parish-newsletters
https://www.stmargaretmarysinfant.com/re-catholic-life/parish-newsletters


FRIDAY 24TH SEPTEMBER 2021 
 

Thank you to everyone who was able to join us today for a 
lovely slice of cake and a drink.  

 
Thank you to Mrs Harris and all the school staff who  

donated cakes and helped to organise this.   We have had a quick count and 
have raised over £500. 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 
 

Each Friday from 1st October for 4 weeks– 
POPP (Power of Positive Parenting) with Mrs 

Harris and Mrs Perry 
 

Friday 15th  October– St Margaret Mary’s Feast 
Day and Service in church at 2pm. All are  

welcome. 
 

Thursday 21st October and Thursday 4th  
November– PARENTS EVENING 

 
Friday 22nd October– Break up for Half Term. 

 
Monday 1st November– Return from Half 

term 
 

Week beginning 15th November–  
Anti-Bullying Week 

 
Friday 26th November– INSET– No children 

in school today 
 

Sunday 19th December– Parish Carol Concert 
 

Tuesday 21st December– Break up for  
Christmas 

 
 

READING WITH YOUR CHILD 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Children love to read and to be read to.  In school, we 

share books with children throughout the  

curriculum.   

 

Sharing a story at bedtime is an important and  

simple way to have a big impact on your child’s  

education. 

 

A little bedtime reading each night is proven to help a 

child’s development in many different ways. You don’t 

need to read for very long, put on fancy voices or even be 

very good at it. The most important thing is to just read 

together. Reading each night will help to;  

 Expand vocabulary 

 Expand knowledge and understanding of the 

world.  

 Develop concentration. 

 Develop word recognition and phonics 

 Develop comprehension skills.  

 Help to calm and relax a child, ready for sleep 

as part of a bedtime routine.  




